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4th July 2023 

Music Tuition 
Year 7 

Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
Music plays a significant role in the lives of children at Corby Business Academy and we are keen to support as many 
students as possible to learn a musical instrument. We would now like to invite them to join the instrumental tuition 
programme.  
 
Tuition will be provided by NMPAT (Northamptonshire Music and Performing Arts Trust) who offer a wide range of 
lessons.  These include: brass, woodwind, saxophone, guitar, bass guitar, drum kit and singing. We also offer piano 
instrumental lessons which are taught by an external private tutor. We will be offering a combination of both 
individual and shared lessons, the costs of which are shown below. This will include the loan of an instrument 
depending on the instrument chosen and its availability.   
 
Lessons are spread throughout the academic year.  All payments must be made via our secure online payment 
solution; WisePay. Lessons are confirmed once the first payment is secured. Some instruments are more popular 
than others so to ensure timetable availability please submit payment promptly. The terms and conditions are also 
shown on WisePay and must be accepted with payment of the first instalment.  
 
Year 7 Music Tuition cost including discount; 
 

  20 minutes 
(Shared lesson) 

20 minutes 
(Individual lesson) 

Cost before Year 7 discount  £180.00 £300 

Annual Cost (incl Discount) £140.00 £220  
 
Please note monthly payment options are available on WisePay. 
 
For those students who are in receipt of free school meals we may be able to offer some financial support. Please 
follow the attached link below.  We may also be able to offer support a student who wishes to learn what is 
considered a ‘rare breed’ instrument.  This includes tuba, trombone, baritone, bassoon or Bb Tenor Saxophone. 
Please email adminfinance@corbybusinessacademy.org regarding financial support for these instruments.  
 

Financial Support Request Form 
 
All students are actively encouraged to participate in a range of instrumental ensembles and bands. It is expected 
that students who receive instrumental / vocal tuition in school time will make a full contribution to these activities. 
This includes attendance at all rehearsals, concerts and any other special events that are organised.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  If you have any further questions please contact me via email at 
clive.wears@corbybusinessacademy.org. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr C. Wears 
Director of Music 
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